
August 28-September 1

Look What We’re Learning

We’re Off to a Great Start!

Contact

Events
 Thursday, August 31 
● Early Dismissal- Students 

will be dismissed at 1:25

Monday, September 4 
● No School- Labor Day

Wednesday, September 6
● First day of Homework!

○ More information will be 
coming home about 
homework in next 
week’s newsletter.

Thursday, September 7 
● Early Dismissal at 1:25 
● Third and Fourth Grade 

Open House 6 p.m.- 7 p.m.
○ Families of third and 

fourth grade students 
are welcome to visit 
classrooms tonight.  
Come and meet your 
child’s teacher and visit 
their classroom. 

Reading: We will be reviewing story elements 
found in fictional stories such as character, 
setting, plot, and point of view.  On Thursday, we 
will begin reviewing nonfiction text features such 
as  table of contents, index, and glossary. 

Math: We will be working on place value up to the 
millions. Students will be practicing how to write 
numbers in standard form (156), word form (one 
hundred fifty six) and expanded form (100+50+6). 
Students also continue to complete daily problem 
solving and multiplication timed tests (rocket 
math).

Grammar & Writing:Fourth graders will review 
how to write a complete sentence, the four 
types of sentences, and capitalization rules.

Vocabulary: Students will be introduced to 
Greek and Latin roots and how knowing these 
roots can help you decode unfamiliar words 
when reading. 

Welcome to fourth grade! The students have been 
busy getting to know their new classrooms, meeting 
new friends, and reviewing our school’s 
expectations.  We having been doing many “getting 
to know you activities” and are beginning to learn 
some new fourth grade skills. Thank you for sending 
in school supplies and the many forms required at 
the beginning of a new school year. We look forward 
to working with our fourth grade families this year!

Salk Elementary 650-5304
Miss Dublak ext. 6476
Mrs. Harrell ext. 6460
Miss Kagebein ext. 6485
Mr. Michniewicz ext. 6461
Ms. Shultz ext. 6446
Mrs. Williams ext. 6440


